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GMO statement 

 
1. Yum China respects and supports Chinese agricultural development policies and complies with the 

relevant regulations issued by the Chinese government on the safety evaluation, approval, and 

management of genetically modified agricultural products. We will continue to follow new 

developments in international research on genetically modified organisms and foods, along with 

relevant regulations and standards. We require our suppliers to provide raw materials in compliance 

with all national regulations. 

 
2. In terms of our products: 

a) Certain products such as corn stick/corn products, French Fry, tomato sauce, soy bean milk powder 

and rice are not produced from GMO. We require relevant suppliers to test their raw material for 

GMO annually to ensure compliance. 

b) Our restaurants may use cooking oil derived from GMO soy bean. Based on the test result by the 

supplier, the GMO content was not detectable (less than 0.01%), i.e. no GMO exposure. 

c) The general GMO exposure in our supply chain is very low. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


